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INDUSTRY LETTER NO. 2005-03 
July 20, 2005 

 
TO:  All Licensees, Enrolled Attorneys and Interested Parties 
 
FROM: Larry Gregory, Executive Director 
 
RE:  New Game Approval – Red Diamond 
 
  
The Mississippi Gaming Commission, during its Regular Monthly Meeting on July 15, 2005, granted 
statewide approval for the game Red Diamond. 
 
Please be aware that any operating licensee wishing to offer the game must forward a set of proposed 
rules and procedures for the game to its respective district office for approval. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


